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DATE: April 10, 2019

FROM: Megan Blackford
Assistant Purchasing Director

^^
TO: Board of County Commissioners

SUBJECT: Bid Recommendation for Lumber and Building Materials

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department and all Using
Tulsa County Departments to award the bid for Lumber and Building Materials to the
following vendor:

Econoni Luinber Corn an Inc.

This was the only bid received, however, we have used this vendor in the past and they
have been very satisfactory.

This bid is good for a one (1) year period beginning April 16, 2019 through
April 15, 2020.

This recoinmendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.
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ORIGINAL: Michael Willis, County Clerk, for the AprU 15, 2019 agenda.
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BUILDING OPERATIONS

DEPARTMENT OF THE
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Tulsa County Administration Bldg.
500 South Denver
Tulsa, OK74103

918. 596. 5000

DATE: Wednesday, April 10, 2019

TO: Tulsa County Purchasing

FROM: Troy McDaniel

RE: Lumber and Building Materials Bid

It is the recommendation ofTulsa County Building Operations to award the bid for Lumber and
Building Materials to:

Economy Lumber

They were the only bid received.
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